
 

End of Year LO Interact BBQ 
Report of the 6/23/2017 Project by Ted Ricks 

Yes…high school is over and time to hang out and enjoy the summer.   

That is what we did on Friday, June 23
rd

 at the Oswego Lake Villas 

Club…thanks to Dave Schultz for his boat and the tubing experiences 

(wow…) and for the Lake Villas easement for the use of the club to 

barbecue hamburgers, hot dogs, and store our cold drinks…what a way to 

end the year…:-)…Savannah Grosse, Joel Saarinen, Karthik Sreedhar, 

Chloe Leeper, Brian and Tracy Leeper, Roger Allen, Stuart Allen, 

Sreedhar Sivakumaran and Meera Sreedhar,  Lolli Pasotti (and German 

friend), and Kate Fayloga. 

 

 

 

  


